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Please expect shipping and customer service delays. We appreciate your patience and
continued support. Product View Product Details. Product ABP. All American Billet universal
billet aluminum dash knobs. These knobs are precision machined from T6 billet aluminum and
feature a polished finish. Set screw included. Product ABS. These knobs are precision
machined from T6 billet aluminum and feature a durable black anodized finish with polished
accents. Set screw Product ABB. These knobs are precision engineered from T6 billet aluminum
and feature a black anodized finish. Product AB These knobs are precision engineered from T6
billet aluminum and feature a machined finish. Product AMJ. AutoMeter Sport Comp gauges
feature the trademarked competition appearance and rugged reliable performance that
AutoMeter gauges are known for. Housed within a satin anodized Super Bezel, black dials with
white numbers and Product AMM. Ultra-Lite gauges are the hottest instruments in motorsports.
All Ultra-Lite gauges feature aluminum construction that greatly reduces weight while satin
anodized Super Bezels and dials with black numbering and increments Product AM Auto Meter
Carbon Fiber gauges give your interior the complete look of rapid acceleration even when the
car isn? The clean, racy look of a crisp anodized aluminum bezel, an actual carbon fiber dial
face, silver Auto Meter Phantom gauges are race quality mechanisms featuring a subtle black
bezel with stark white dials, bright orange pointers and perimeter incandescent lighting that
make this extensive high performance line easy to AutoMeter Ultra Lite II gauges feature satin
anodized Super Bezels and dials with black numbering and increments, white "through-the-dial"
patented LED lighting technology and glowing red pointers for superior visibility Auto Meter
Ultra Lite II gauges feature satin anodized Super Bezels and dials with black numbering and
increments, white "through-the-dial" patented LED lighting technology and glowing red pointers
for superior visibility These gauges feature satin anodized Super Bezels and feature white
gauge faces with black numbering and increment markers accented by a Whether it is oil, fuel,
or boost pressure, incorrect pressure is one of the most catastrophic scenarios that can
happen. Knowing the precise pressure is critical to both its longevity and performance, as well
as your peace Traditionally, paring the proper fuel level level gauge to the application could be a
more difficult task than it needed to be. Engines and transmissions don? Heat is the enemy of
performance and reliability. Keep tabs on your temps with the most accurate, quickest
responding temperature gauge Keeping track of the vacuum and boost on your forced induction
application is critical for extracting the most power safely while keeping your engine in the
powerband. AutoMeter Cobalt gauges feature bright anodized Super Bezels and black dials with
blue accents and white lettering. Auto Meter Cobalt gauges feature bright anodized Super
Bezels and black dials with blue accents, white numbering and increments, cobalt blue
"through-the-dial" patented LED lighting technology and glowing orange pointers for Auto
Meter NV gauges feature bright anodized Super Bezels and white dials with black numbering
and increments, intense green "full-dial" patented LED lighting technology and glowing orange
pointers for superior visibility. Auto Meter ES gauges feature black satin Super Bezels and black
dials with white numbering and increments, intense red "through-the-dial" patented LED
lighting technology and glowing red pointers for superior visibility. Auto Meter's ES gauges
feature black satin Super Bezels and black dials with white numbering and increments, intense
red "through-the-dial" patented LED lighting technology and glowing red pointers for superior
visibility. Close Notification. Toll Free 1. Select Year All Years Select Make All Makes. Select
Model All Models. View As: Grid Detail. Ultra-Lite 7. Hg Electronic Vacuum Gauge. Hg
Mechanical Vacuum Gauge. All Categories Dash Components. Engine Engine Acc. General
Information. If you continue to have problems with this form, please contact us during normal
business hours. Dannyl answered 5 years ago. Fuses are good in both boxes and pass with a
test light, there's power to and thru them? Theres power to the cluster to light the bulbs? Then
some ground fault. Is the schematic showing ground is made by the switch? I am looking.
Several things a technician must do. Every fuse passes a test light? These new bulbs, they are
powered and grounded by pins 29 and 31 is power and ground present at 29 power and 31
Ground? But bulbs dont light? No ground? No power pin 29? The wires could have been
crimped onto, spliced or ghettoed for an aftermarket accessory. There are also stories and
wonderings here: Your fastest tech is MR. GM parts counter can advise local. Used parts can be
a Godsend sometimes at a u-pull-it type yard. Sadly the fix can be many things. Simplicity is
best testing approach. Voltmeter and test light are cheap nowadays, like 4 bucks each. Again,
your fastest, most experienced help is the GM dealer. The broad year schem I saw, said 29 and
31, For those the i suppose finding the legend or the key to the schematic can help. Then they
know what circuit to blame and its a faster find I expect. I am still looking at all the ones I can for
ideas. I expect the connector to inpect first is towards the passenger side of the cluster back,
and see if you find the gry numbered on the connector plastic I lost the schematic in my
computer after un clogging it. If there is no power on that gry wire, then we have to trace further.

There can be other fuses, like, maybe an "illum fuse" fuse 10 in the left instrument panel area? If
there are other fuse centers in your year truck, please test power to and thru all. Turn the key on
and operate the lightswitch and turn up the dimmer. Clifton answered 2 years ago. Guru95LCSM
answered about a month ago. Didid anyone find the problem here? Have the same issue to the t
going on with my truck. I have figured out that the blend door actuator is the source of a
clicking noise coming from under t My back brake lights, turn signal and parking lights are not
working. I already checked the bulbs and fuses. Don't know what else to check. I need to
replace the whole nose on my chevy PU when im buying the nose what parts should i get for the
money the whole front end is wrecked both fenders,hood, bumper,grill ect also how will I be
When hazards on relay under hood on cab firewall buzzes on and off and stops when brake
pedal depressed, windshield w I have a different car. Content submitted by Users is not
endorsed by CarGurus, does not express the opinions of CarGurus, and should not be
considered reviewed, screened, or approved by CarGurus. Please refer to CarGurus Terms of
Use. Content will be removed if CarGurus becomes aware that it violates our policies. Report
Follow. Mark helpful. Your Answer:. Upload Photo Photo optional. Related Questions. Sell Your
Car Yourself With a simple, secure transaction. Get Started. CarGurus Experts. Know more,
shop wisely Search. Related Models For Sale. Used Cars for Sale. The overall width, height, and
wheelbase of each truck depended on the model type, as did the engine and transmission
options. All models had certain standard safety features, including airbags and anti-locking
breaks. The Chevrolet C truck featured a 5. All models came standard with a five-speed manual
transmission and a fuel tank that could hold a maximum of 34 gallons of gas. The C had
rear-wheel drive and a front anti-roll bar to aid handing characteristics. Rear-wheel anti-lock
brakes came standard. The C had a width of The overall length of the truck was inches while the
height was Optional engines included the 6. The width was The standard 4. An optional 7. A
five-speed manual transmission came standard, though consumers could also purchase the
optional four-speed automatic transmission model. The standard model got 15 mpg on city
streets and 19 mpg on the highway. Standard models offered a bore of 4 inches and a stroke of
3. The Chevrolet featured a 7. This rear-wheel-drive truck had a maximum payload of 1, pounds
and could hold 25 gallons of gas. The wheelbase was The could achieve 9 mpg in the city, and
12 mpg on the highway. The two-door regular cab had a seating capacity of three. Based in
California, Noel Shankel has been writing and directing since His work has been published in
"Law of Inertia Magazine. Orders ship same day when ordered by 2pm ET. Need your part
faster? Choose expedited shipping at checkout. Providing you the highest quality, direct fit
replacement auto parts enforced to the strictest product standards. Exceeding customers'
expectations every day, our team of passionate auto enthusiasts are here to help. Thousands of
how-to auto repair videos specific to year, make and model guide you step-by-step through
your repair. This part will only fit a vehicle with these options. If your vehicle isn't listed, close
the window to return to search. Clear vehicle X. Year Make Model. Search by Vehicle. Select
your vehicle. Year Make Model Search. Shop by Part. Narrow The Number Of Models Shown By
Telling Us The Year Filter Models by Year Year Choose your Chevrolet Model. Chevrolet is a
registered trademark of General Motors Company. See all trademarks. Guaranteed To Fit
Providing you the highest quality, direct fit replacement auto parts enforced to the strictest
product standards. USA Customer Support Exceeding customers' expectations every day, our
team of passionate auto enthusiasts are here to help. Instructional Video Library Thousands of
how-to auto repair videos specific to year, make and model guide you step-by-step through
your repair. Terms of Use Privacy Policy. Narrow Your Results: Select your year, make, model to
find parts that fit Before proceeding, select your Vehicle, to verify this Part will fit. Year Find the
chevy dash panel using our Salvage Parts Locator. Our Locator service will help you get a
quality dash panel. Your part request will be emailed instantly to a nationwide network of
Junkyards. We try and make this as easy for you as possible. Once you fill out the form you are
done. The Junkyards will call you or email you with pricing and availability. If you are happy
with the offer then you can order the dash panel directly from them. That is all you have to do.
Sit back and wait and let the service do all the work! Make Part Guide Chevy Crankshaft. Chevy
Condenser. Chevy Ignition Relay. Chevy Power Steering Pump Bracket. Chevy Starter Relay.
Chevy Sway Bar. Chevy Door Hinge. Chevy Wheel. Chevy Track bar. Chevy Window Strut - Rear.
Chevy Column Steering. Chevy Air Bag - Driver Door. Chevy Hub. Chevy Idler Arm. Chevy
Radiator Core Support. Chevy Transmission Pump. Chevy Bumper Cover - Front. Chevy Ignition
switch. Chevy Crank Pulley - Harmonic Balancer. Chevy Back Glass. Chevy Timing Cover.
Chevy AC Assembly. Chevy Trailing Arm - Front. Chevy Conv Top. Chevy Reverse Light. Chevy
Carpet - Trunk. Chevy Blower Motor. Chevy Quarter Window Regulator - Passenger. Chevy Door
Regulator Rear - Passenger. Chevy Owners manual. Chevy Glass Rear Vent - Driver. Chevy
Thermostat Housing. Chevy Air Cleaner Housing. Chevy Mass Air Flow Sensor. Chevy Tie Rod.

Chevy Transfer Case. Chevy Headlight Motor - Passenger. Chevy Independent Rear Suspension
Assembly. Chevy Bumper Assembly - Rear. Chevy Alternator Bracket. Chevy Tire. Chevy Water
Pump. Chevy Control Arm Upper - Rear. Chevy Suspension Rear. All fields with an X are
required. Year: Year X. Model: X. Please expect shipping and customer service delays. We
appreciate your patience and continued support. Product H Have you been looking for a dash
solution for your vehicle, but just cannot find anything you like or that is cost effective? No
need to look any further as Holley has created a full color touch screen dash that includes View
Product Details. Product W This universal ignition switch panel is a great solution for hot rods,
race cars, or customized muscle cars. Polished aluminum panel. Toggle switch with cover?
Toggle switch without cover? Product DDB. Customize your dash with modern vacuum
fluorescent digital instrumentation. The 6 gauge style has individual speedometer and
tachometer readings and installs in your original bezel. Comes with a blue and a teal lens to
choose Product TGF The perfect compliment to your interior upgrades is this high tech gauge
face plate. Enjoy better visibility and stylish good looks while retaining all of the factory gauges
and This 6 gauge instrument system will fit the original OEM bezel and plug into your factory
wiring harness. Bezel not included, use factory Product DD Gear shift position sending unit for
use with all Dakota Digital Instrument Systems with gear shift position indicators. Enhance your
digital dash panel display by adding this light dimmer to adjust the dimming feature built into
your digital instrument system for night time driving. This aluminum knob and bezel works only
with the Dakota Close Notification. Toll Free 1. Select Year All Years Select Make All Makes.
Select Model All Models. View As: Grid Detail. Aftermarket Dash Kits Customer Service. Engine
Engine Acc. General Information. If you continue to have problems with this form, please
contact us during normal business hours. Your question might be answered by sellers,
manufacturers, or customers who bought this product. Please make sure that you are posting in
the form of a question. Please enter a question. Fits directly into existing stock instrument
cluster of trucks which HAVE a factory tachometer. Bezel is NOT included. Comes with blue and
teal lenses. Pushbutton Calibration Dakota Digital instruments are programmed and operated
by the push of a button. Simply mount the included pushbuttons supplied with your gauges in a
convenient and easily accessible location. These buttons are used to calibrate your
speedometer, set the cylinder count and the fuel level gauge. Once properly configured these
same buttons are used to access the wealth of information located in the Digital Message
Centers. Skip to main content. FREE delivery: March 23 - Usually ships within 2 to 3 weeks. Qty:
1 2 Qty: 1. Add to Cart. Secure transaction. Your transaction is secure. We work hard to protect
your security and privacy. Our payment security system encrypts your information during
transmission. Learn more. Ships from. Phoenix Tuning. Sold by. Include Add a Protection Plan:.
Plan starts on the date of purchase. Product breakdowns and malfunctions are covered after
manufacturer's warranty. No additional costs for repairs - parts, labor, and shipping are all
included. Cancel anytime, full refund in the first 30 days. Allstate Protection Plans serviced by
SquareTrade, an Allstate company are only valid for new or Amazon certified refurbished
products purchased at Amazon in the last 30 days. Add No Thanks. Brand: Dakota Digital. This
fits your. Customers who viewed this item also viewed. Page 1 of 1 Start over Page 1 of 1.
Previous page. Next page. What other items do customers buy after viewing this item? Register
a free business account. Have a question? There was a problem completing your request.
Please try your search again later. Product information Technical Details. Would you like to tell
us about a lower price? See questions and answers. Customer reviews. How are ratings
calculated? Instead, our system considers things like how recent a review is and if the reviewer
bought the item on Amazon. It also analyzes reviews to verify trustworthiness. No customer
reviews. There are 0 customer reviews and 1 customer rating. Pages with related products. See
and discover other items: digital gauge cluster , gmc gauges , 94 chevy part. There's a problem
loading this menu right now. Learn more about Amazon Prime. Get free delivery with Amazon
Prime. Back to top. Get to Know Us. Amazon Payment Products. English Choose a language for
shopping. Amazon Music Stream millions of songs. Amazon Advertising Find, attract, and
engage customers. Amazon Drive Cloud storage from Amazon. Alexa Actionable Analytics for
the Web. Sell on Amazon Start a Selling Account. AmazonGlobal Ship Orders Internationally.
Amazon Rapids Fun stories for kids on the go. ComiXology Thousands of Digital Comics.
DPReview Digital Photography. East Dane Designer Men's Fashion. Shopbop Designer Fashion
Brands. Deals and Shenanigans. Ring Smart Home Security Systems. PillPack Pharmacy
Simplified. Amazon Renewed Like-new products you can trust. Amazon Second Chance Pass it
on, trade it in, give it a second life. Please expect shipping and customer service delays. We
appreciate your patience and continued support. Product View Product Details. Product ABP.
All American Billet universal billet aluminum dash knobs. These knobs are precision machined
from T6 billet aluminum and feature a polished finish. Set screw included. Product ABS. These

knobs are precision machined from T6 billet aluminum and feature a durable black anodized
finish with polished accents. Set screw Product ABB. These knobs are precision engineered
from T6 billet aluminum and feature a black anodized finish. Product AB These knobs are
precision engineered from T6 billet aluminum and feature a machined finish. Product AMJ.
AutoMeter Sport Comp gauges feature the trademarked competition appearance and rugged
reliable performance that AutoMeter gauges are known for. Housed within a satin anodized
Super Bezel, black dials with white numbers and Product AMM. Ultra-Lite gauges are the hottest
instruments in motorsports. All Ultra-Lite gauges feature aluminum construction that greatly
reduces weight while satin anodized Super Bezels and dials with black numbering and
increments Product AM Auto Meter Carbon Fiber gauges give your interior the complete look of
rapid acceleration even when the car isn? The clean, racy look of a crisp anodized aluminum
bezel, an actual carbon fiber dial face, silver Auto Meter Phantom gauges are race quality
mechanisms featuring a subtle black bezel with stark white dials, bright orange pointers and
perimeter incandescent lighting that make this extensive high performance line easy to
AutoMeter Ultra Lite II gauges feature satin anodized Super Bezels and dials with black
numbering and increments, white "through-the-dial" patented LED lighting technology and
glowing red pointers for superior visibility Auto Meter Ultra Lite II gauges feature satin anodized
Super Bezels and dials with black numbering and increments, white "through-the-dial" patented
LED lighting technology and glowing red pointers for superior visibility These gauges feature
satin anodized Super Bezels and feature white gauge faces with black numbering and increment
markers accented by a Whether it is oil, fuel, or boost pressure, incorrect pressure is one of the
most catastrophic scenarios that can happen. Knowing the precise pressure is critical to both
its longevity and performance, as well as your peace Traditionally, paring the proper fuel level
level gauge to the application could be a more difficult task than it needed to be. Engines and
transmissions don? Heat is the enemy of performance and reliability. Keep tabs on your temps
with the most accurate, quickest responding temperature gauge Keeping track of the vacuum
and boost on your forced induction application is critical for extracting the most power safely
while keeping your engine in the powerband. AutoMeter Cobalt gauges feature bright anodized
Super Bezels and black dials with blue accents and white lettering. Auto Meter Cobalt gauges
feature bright anodized Super Bezels and black dials with blue accents, white numbering and
increments, cobalt blue "through-the-dial" patented LED lighting technology and glowing
orange pointers for Auto Meter NV gauges feature b
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right anodized Super Bezels and white dials with black numbering and increments, intense
green "full-dial" patented LED lighting technology and glowing orange pointers for superior
visibility. Auto Meter ES gauges feature black satin Super Bezels and black dials with white
numbering and increments, intense red "through-the-dial" patented LED lighting technology
and glowing red pointers for superior visibility. Auto Meter's ES gauges feature black satin
Super Bezels and black dials with white numbering and increments, intense red
"through-the-dial" patented LED lighting technology and glowing red pointers for superior
visibility. Close Notification. Toll Free 1. Select Year All Years Select Make All Makes. Select
Model All Models. View As: Grid Detail. Ultra-Lite 7. Hg Electronic Vacuum Gauge. Hg
Mechanical Vacuum Gauge. All Categories Dash Components. Engine Engine Acc. General
Information. If you continue to have problems with this form, please contact us during normal
business hours.

